
 

 

PUBLIC EV CHARGING 
 
A barrier among consumers to electric vehicle (EV) adoption is the availability and accessibility of 

public EV charging stations. Many businesses, including commercial retailers, are providing EV 
charging for their visitors. Take your business to the next level by participating in our Take Charge AZ 
pilot program to help grow public EV charging.  

 
How It Works  
Customers selected for this pilot will receive the infrastructure necessary to charge up to four 

customer vehicles at one time. APS will:  
  

• Purchase charging stations  
• Install the electrical cable and other equipment necessary to provide power to the charging 

station  
• Establish service and create a dedicated APS account for tracking and billing the energy used 

by the chargers  
• Perform routine equipment checks and respond to any issues  
• Help educate staff or customers on the benefits of EV charging during off-peak hours   

  
APS will own and maintain the charging stations and associated electrical infrastructure. Customers 
selected will be responsible for the energy costs associated with charging their vehicles.   

 
Who Qualifies?  

There are a limited number of chargers available through this pilot. Ideal candidates for this pilot are 
customer sites where:   

• Chargers are not currently installed  
• There is enough space to physically accommodate the chargers  
• Electric vehicles are mostly charged during off-peak hours   

 
Have Questions? 
For additional information on EVs, email takechargeaz@aps.com or call our Customer Technology 
Support Team at 855-202-8341.  

 


